
 
             PARKVIEW PAROCHIAL LEAGUE HOST GYM INFORMATION 
(BASKETBALL) 
 
 
ADMISSIONS & CONCESSIONS - The host school may, but is not required to 
charge an admission fee to basketball games.  This admission fee may 
not exceed $2.00 for adults, $1.50 for high school students, and $1.00 
for grade school children.  Revenues realized from admissions and 
concessions remain in the treasury of the host gym. 
 
SCORER'S TABLE - The host school must make certain that qualified 
personnel are administering the game clock and the scorebook for every 
basketball game.  These personnel must be familiar with the operation 
of all score table equipment and must be at least high school age 
students.  In addition to running the game clock and keeping the 
official scorebook, personnel at the scorer's table are responsible 
for the alternate possession arrow or light. 
 
EQUIPMENT - The host gym is to provide the official leather game 
basketballs in proper size for both boys and girls games.  The host 
gym is also required to provide at least two (2) practice/warm-up 
basketballs for each team.  The host gym must have back-up jerseys (or 
cover-ups) available for games involving teams wearing the same 
colored uniform.  In addition, a first aid kit, cold packs, or ice are 
to be readily available in case of injury. 
 
2014/2015 BASKETBALL RULES - A copy of the Parkview basketball rules 
are to be kept at the scorer's table at all times. 
 
UNSPORTSMANLIKE CONDUCT/COMPLAINT FORMS - Forms are to be kept at the 
scorer's table so that they can be provided to both officials and 
coaches in order to file formal complaints or report unsportsmanlike 
conduct.  In either case, the form must be filled out, signed, and 
forwarded to the Parkview Basketball Director within seven (7) days of 
the event in order for action to be taken. 
 
SCHEDULES - The host gym is responsible for reviewing their schedules 
and making certain that adequate personnel are available for all 
scheduled games. 
 
SUPERVISION - Host gym is responsible for supervising the public area 
in and around their building at all times during the scheduled events. 
 
SCORES - Game scores are to be sent via E-Mail to the league no later 
that 9:00 P.M. Sunday evening.  The address is rol7033@yahoo.com 
Gyms may call in the scores to (414-640-5837).  However, the league 
would prefer that all schools switch over to the e-mail method. 
 
QUESTIONS OR PROBLEMS - Any questions, problems, schedule changes, 
etc. should be directed to Bob Roloff at 414-640-5837. 
 
SCORESHEETS - Game scoresheets must be placed in the mail by early 
Monday morning at the latest.  Please, mail the scoresheets to: 



 
                               BOB ROLOFF 
                               7033 WEST ARMOUR AVENUE   
                               GREENFIELD WI  53220     
 
Game scoresheets may also be scanned and/or faxed instead of using the 
mails – the telephone number is 414-282-0989 
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